

Dear Parents,

Our School is participating in a unique fundraiser with

www.livingshamrock.com

Paddy Mc Shamrock will deliver sponsorship cards to our school in Early February. Each Family will receive a 10 line card inviting them to purchase Live Fresh Shamrock and support our School.

Each Live Fresh Shamrock comes with a Gold Lapel plus pin and costs €4.00.

Delivery of Fresh Shamrock will be with your School on 12th/13th of March.

Care of your Shamrock:

When you receive your Fresh Shamrock from our School please place in your fridge until you wish to wear.

We hope you and the children will enjoy this project and we look forward to making it a success for our school, as for each Shamrock sold (\leq 4.00) the school retains \leq 2.00.

Regards		